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Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
 

2023-M-213 

Subject: Temiskaming Shores – Liquid Calcium Tender 

Agenda Date: November 9, 2023 

Attachments: Correspondence and Liquid Calcium Chloride Final Pkg 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does 
hereby receive the Draft Tender from the Manager of Transportation Mitch McCrank; 
AND FURTHER THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby 
direct the Municipal Clerk to send correspondence to Mr. McCrank accepting the Draft Tender as 
presented. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The Manager of Transportation Services Mitch McCrank from Temiskaming Shores has prepared 
a final draft for the procurement of Liquid Calcium Chloride for the 2024 Season. Mr.McCrank would 
like for Council to review the tender and provide feedback of any changes required for our 
Municipality. If Council is in agreement then he will proceed with the original document provided. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
 

 
Rhonda Smith 


